REDACTED
CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT A

September 2, 2011

Century Link Business

To Whom It May Concern:

-, is requesting additional DIDs to support growth on campus. Our need is

for a block of 1000 DIDs to be used for E911 purposes and will be assigned to the
PSALI database.

We would like the numbers to begin with |l Il so it fits with our internal
dialing plan. We would appreciate receiving these numbers by September 15"
because our current block already assigned to PSALI has only a few numbers still
available. ‘

‘Thank you,

fmw\gﬁ%“

Larry Hoffman, Director

Information Technology

Operations and Enterprise Services
WSU Spokane





